
CITY OF SAMMAMISH 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING OF THE CITY OF CITY COUNCIL 

Proposed amendments to the Environment and Conservation Element of the City of Sammamish’s 

Comprehensive Plan 

Public Hearing Date: October 15, 2019  

Notice is hereby given that the City of Sammamish City Council will hold a public hearing regarding 

proposed amendments to the Environment and Conservation Element of the City of Sammamish’s 

Comprehensive Plan. 

SUMMARY OF PROPOSAL: The City Council is considering amendments to the Comprehensive Plan to 

incorporate the Urban Forest Management Plan into Volume I and II of the Environment and 

Conservation Element.  The purpose of the Urban Forest Management is to provide a policy guide for 

managing, enhancing, and growing trees in the City of Sammamish over the next twenty years.  

HEARING SCHEDULE: Public testimony will be taken by the City Council on October 15, 2019 at a public 

hearing. The public hearing will be part of a regular public meeting which will start at 6:30 PM at the City 

of Sammamish City Hall, located at 801 228th Avenue SE, Sammamish.  

DOCUMENT AVAILABILITY: A copy of the draft Comprehensive Plan Amendment is available and may be 

obtained by contacting the City of Sammamish (contact name and address listed below). 

CITY CONTACT AND PUBLIC COMMENTS SUBMITTED TO: 

Kellye Hilde, Planning Manager, Sammamish City Hall, 801 228th Avenue SE, Sammamish, WA. Phone: 

(425) 295-0582; e-mail to khilde@sammamish.us. 

 


